
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

September 15, 2020 

 

Dear Parent: 

 
We hope your family’s school year is off to a great start! With the start of each new school year, 
students and families are offered new extracurricular activities that are available to help girls 
explore their interests, connect with others, and make new friends.   
 
Enclosed is a flyer about some Virtual Animal and Robot Themed Events we have scheduled 
for new girls in Kindergarten – 3rd grade and their families. Join us at one of our events so we 
can share all the fun activities we have planned for Girl Scouts in your community. Please 
RSVP for the event by following the link on the flyer.  
 
Join us at one of our events so we can share all the fun activities we have planned for Girl 
Scouts in your community. Along the way, you will learn about the benefits of Girl Scouting and 
how our leadership development program can help your girl’s social and emotional development 
and academic success. 
 
Girl Scouts has a mix of in-person and live, interactive virtual activities that span our program 
pillars of life skills, STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Math), Entrepreneurship and 
the Outdoors. These activities foster a sense of togetherness, while having fun and building life 
skills.   
 
Click here to read the article in Parents magazine where they ranked us number one for  
after-school virtual programming. You can access these program activities (for girls in Grades K-
12) on our Girl Scouts at Home web page. 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon! 
 
Regards, 

 

Dahlia Cooper 

Director of Membership Recruitment 

 
 
 

 

 
  

 

https://www.parents.com/kids/education/back-to-school/virtual-after-school-programs-to-keep-kids-engaged-when-the-learning-day-is-done/?fbclid=IwAR2Kh6StK4THiFyGHZXdbjrV3ac_M4lZZMhcQy3xPhN0nzE4p_i-7nOi8Cc
https://www.gsnnj.org/en/events/girl-scouts-at-home.html

